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November 1, 2024 
 
 
 
City of Blanco Residents: 
 
You are receiving this letter and enclosure as a result of your address has been identified as 
having or had galvanized water lines that contained an unknown material type, in previous years, 
that could have contained lead. 
 
The Environmental Protection Agency and the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality 
have instructed the City of Blanco to send out the enclosed information. 
 
Please read over the enclosed information and if you believe that your service line has been 
incorrectly categorized, please contact our City Administrator, Warren Escovy, at 830-833-4525, 
ext 105. 
 
If you have any questions after reading the material, you may contact our City Administrator, 
Warren Escovy, at 830-833-4525, ext 105. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
City of Blanco 
City Hall 
 
Cc:  file 
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